
 
The board held a regular meeting on March 3, 2014  at the township building.  At 7 PM, Jay Clark-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees Jeremy Saling and 
Dave Lang; Fiscal Officer- Molly Long, Road Worker- Rick Johnson and residents Kenneth Johnson, 
Ron Duda and Jim Gorley. 
  
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting which were approved as read. 
 
 
Old Business 
Saling- None 
Lang- Reported that he has heard nothing from Rob Small. 
Clark- Reported that the steam cleaner is here and is doing a great job on the trucks.  Trustees 
agreed to place one more order for salt that can be mixed and stored if not needed now.   
 
New Business 
Saling-Returned a complaint call re: Big O, has not heard back.  Investigated a drive washing out on 
Pleasant Chapel, cleaned the culvert out and back filled. 
Lang-  Took a call from Gary Cox on Hirst re: construction trash blowing all over, called the zoning 
inspector to resolve. 
 Clark- Discussed with Rick cracks in the roads of Linnridge Meadows and the Houck additions.  
Trustees agreed that Rick will work with Madison who is renting a crack sealer.  We will only pay for 
materials used (approximately $1000). Reported that he will miss the next mtg. 
 
Public Comment- None 
 Roads- Rick reported that new rims are now on the 550. 
Safety- The signs for Cinder Tipple and Panhandle are in but not up yet. 
Zoning- Since last report have taken 8 calls and issued one permit for accessory bldg. on Flintridge. 
Fiscal Officer-Long- Payments in the amount of $13,623.17 were made. 
  
A motion to pay the bills was made by Clark, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling, vote unanimous. 
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